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March 16, 2022

Ms. Liz Buss
1914 37th Ave NW
Salem, OR 97304-1602

Dear Liz:

[bookmark: _GoBack]This Letter of Appreciation accompanies your Associate Life Membership certificate No. 565 for the AC-119 Gunship Association. On behalf of the Board of Directors, and all those other indivduals who work to make the Association a success, I would like you to know that you deserve to be a special member with us. 

The Association very much appreciates all the time and effort you put into maintaining the Association’s Web Site. The Web Site is not only a source of valuable current information, and provides access to the merchandise in our store, it has become a depository of a huge amount of our history.

Thank you for what you do, so well.

Continued success!!
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Michael Drzyzga
President 
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